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Gloucester Township Awarded 

over $948,000 from Green Acres

Mayor Mayer announces the Green Acres

award
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Advisory: Waste Collection
The waste schedule for the upcoming 

holiday week

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Service Academy Information 

Session

The Office of Congressman Donald Norcross 

to hold information session at Camden Coun-

ty College

	 Every Memorial Day Gloucester Township holds a Memorial 
Day Ceremony at Veterans Park to honor and mourn those who died 
serving in the United States Military.
	 This year’s ceremony will take place on May 27th, at 11 am, at 
the Veterans Memorial at 1261 Chews Landing Road. 

2024 Memorial Day Wreath Laying Services Schedule:
8:00 AM - Glendora V.F.W. Post 8714
8:20 AM - 9th Ave Monument, Glendora
8:40 AM - American Legion Post 281
9:00 AM - Blackwood V.F.W. 7927
9:20 AM - Gloucester Township School
9:40 AM - Harwan Park Monument
10:00 AM - Community Park Veterans Memorial
10:15 AM - Erial Cemetery
11:00 AM - Veterans Memorial Park

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP TO HOLD
MEMORIAL DAY CEREMONY



TOMORROW:
WONKA!

	 Enjoy the first movie of the 2024 Movies in The Park 
series: Wonka. Food and games will be available at 7:30pm; 
the movie begins at dusk. Bring your lawn chair or a blanket!

	 Funds to be used to redevelop Taylor Avenue Play-
ground 

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP, NJ – The Township of 
Gloucester was recently awarded $948,630 from the New Jer-
sey Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP) Green 
Acres Program to transform Taylor Avenue Playground in to 
a multi-generational recreational facility, announced Mayor 
David Mayer today.
	 “We are appreciative of the Green Acres award and 
very pleased that our application was so favorably received,” 
said Mayor Mayer.  “This money will allow us to make a num-
ber of improvements at Taylor Avenue that encourages uses 
by residents of all ages.”   
	 Created in 1961 to meet New Jersey’s growing recre-
ation and conservation needs, the Green Acres Program has 
directly protected more than 1.5 million acres of open space 
and provided hundreds of outdoor recreational facilities in 
communities around the state. 
	 The Township’s application was written by Triad As-
sociates of Vineland – a community and economic develop-
ment firm that has secured more than $1.6 billion in funding 
for its clients over the past 45 years.
	 Under the Green Acres application, the Township will 
replace the existing outdated playground equipment, install 
an obstacle source for teens and older children, and create a 
fitness area for adults and seniors.  Additionally, pedestrian 
linkages within the park will be improved to provide easier 
access for users.       
	 “Gloucester Township has long been committed to 
providing quality open space and recreational facilities for 
residents and visitors alike,” Mayor Mayer concluded.  “This 
latest award is a continuation of that commitment.”

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP AWARD-
ED OVER $948,000 FROM NJ GREEN 

ACRES PROGRAM 

NEXT WEEK: GT DAY



	 The Gloucester Township Historic and Scenic Preser-
vation Committee will be hosting the 2024 South Jersey His-
tory Fair on June 8th at Gabreil Daveis Tavern. Stop by for 
antique appraisals, exhibitors, tours of the tavern, and more!

	 The office of Congressman Donald Norcross will be host-
ing a Service Academy Information Session on Thursday, June 6th, 
at William G. Rohrer Center at Camden County College in Cherry 
Hill. 
	 “America’s Service Academies are home to an unrivaled 
education and superior training that produce the finest leaders in 
the world. Every year, I have the honor and privilege of nominating 
qualified candidates from South Jersey to the United States Mil-
itary Academy, the Naval Academy, the Air Force Academy, and 
the Merchant Marine Academy. Though the Coast Guard Academy 
does not need a nomination, information on the academy will also 
be available at the information session,” said Congressman Donald 
Norcross.

To lean more about the information session and to register, please 
CLICK HERE.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/service-academy-information-session-tickets-896492933497


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 Please be advised that Municipal Offices will be closed on 
Monday, May 27th, in observance of Memorial Day. 
	 Trash Collection: There will be no trash collection on Mon-
day. Your normal trash schedule will be one day delayed next week.
Tuesday, 5/28/24 - Monday’s Routes
Wednesday, 5/29/24 – Tuesday’s Routes
Thursday, 5/30/24 – Wednesday’s Routes
Saturday, 6/1/24 – Friday’s Routes
	 Recycling Collection: There will be no recycling collection 
on Monday. Recycling Center will do a double pick-up on Tuesday 
(Monday recyclables will be collected with Tuesday’s). The recy-
cling pick-up will follow the normal schedule for the rest of the 
week.

	 The Camden County Remembrance and Hope Memo-
rial at Timber Creek Park in Gloucester Township is offering 
a place for reflection to the families who have lost a loved one 
to the disease of addiction, showing them that they are not 
alone. Pavers are being offered as part of the Remembrance 
and Hope Memorial to honor the lives lost.
	 For more information, please CLICK HERE.

https://sparkcreative.wufoo.com/forms/remembrance-and-hope-memorial-paver-form-2024/

